
Enjoy Informational Booths, Presentations, and Prizes! 

Are Sharks Overabundant  

in the Mariana Archipelago? 

 
March 17, 2014 (Monday) 

6:00 - 9:00 p.m. 
Fiesta Resort, Garapan, CNMI 

This Forum is part of the 159th meeƟng of the Western Pacific Regional Fishery Management 
Council, being held March 16‐18, 2014, at the Fiesta Hotel and Spa, Garapan, CNMI and  on 

March 20‐21, 2014, at the Guam Hilton Hotel in Tumon, Guam. The 
Council was established by Congress in 1976 to manage fisheries in the 
exclusive economic zone waters surrounding the U.S. Pacific Islands. 

For more informaƟon,  
visit hƩp://www.wpcouncil.org/meeƟngs 

or e‐mail info.wpcouncil@noaa.gov, ph. (808) 522‐8220 
or fax (808) 522‐8226. 

 Come learn about historical and cultural uses of 
shark and the problem of shark depredation.  

 Discuss federal management of sharks and the status of 
conflicting local and federal shark regulations.   

 Hear about the latest shark assessments and the  
potential for sustainable shark fishing. 
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